
LodgeMaster Webinar | New Public Feature Voting
OA LodgeMaster Users,
 
The OA LodgeMaster Team is excited to announce the immediate release of our new public feature voting site! The new feature voting site is a community 
driven effort to discover the needs of our users. The new platform will allow you, our users, to submit enhancement requests and new feature requests 
directly to the LodgeMaster Team. Other users will then be able to vote on issues and add comments on the features they want to see added. Go to: http://l

and login with your ArrowID to get started today!odgemaster-features.oa-bsa.org 
 
LodgeMaster Webinar
The LodgeMaster Team is excited the announce our fourth LodgeMaster 4 webinar! Our fourth webinar will be held on Monday, May 13, 2019 at 8:30 PM 
EST/5:30 PM PST. This webinar will cover new user basics. We will spend 30 minutes covering importing members, creating events, importing event 
attendees, and using the graduation wizards in the events module. We will spend the last 30 minutes of the webinar answering user submitted questions. 
We encourage everyone to join us for our fourth webinar, especially those who are new to LodgeMaster or using LodgeMaster for ordeals! Click the button 
below to register. Once you complete your registration, you will receive an email confirmation with a link to join. We hope to see everyone on May 13 !th

 
LodgeMaster 4 Webinar 4 – New User Basics
Monday, May 13, 2019
8:30PM Eastern | 5:30PM Pacific

REGISTER HERE

Yours in Brotherhood,
The OA LodgeMaster Team

http://lodgemaster-features.oa-bsa.org/
http://lodgemaster-features.oa-bsa.org/
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/7515560445525/WN_kkTETx9gSqS6NRAGcEOOEA
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